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SB 2470 Relating to Education 

Requires all public schools, including charter schools, to implement a 

minimum of two hundred days of classroom instruction per school year. 

Prohibits any collectve bargaining agreement under chapter 89, Hawaii 

Revised Statutes, from containing provisions that would shorten the school 

year for public school employees to less than two hundred days of 

classroom instruction per school year. 

The Department of Education (DOE) supports this bill with its focus on the 

importance of teaching and learning. The priority now is to restore the 

furlough days for the remainder of this school year and next, before we 

consider extending the school year being proposed in this bill. 

Consideration must be given to the cost and other resource implications 

associated with increasing the number of classroom instructional days. 

Additionally, successful implementation of standards-based education is 

correlated with the quality of teaching and learning rather than the quantity 

of instruction. Major cost implications are related to the terms and 

conditions of employment through collective bargaining, facilities use and 

before and after school instructional supports for students. Although 

increasing the minimum number of instructional days and instructional 

hours for students may be provided through legislation, doing so will most 

likely require negotiations with various bargaining units regarding 

compensation. 
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